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8 August 2019 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR JBSA HUNTING PARTICIPANTS 

 

FROM:   802 CES/CEIEA 

 1555 Gott St 

 JBSA-Lackland TX  78236 

 

Subject: Indefinite Suspension of the Hunting Panel 

 

Since our last meeting in June 2019, a number of members have resigned from the panel citing 

that the panel was a waste of their time and that no panel suggestions were considered or 

implemented. I do regret that those members felt that the panel was a waste of their time, as that 

was never my intent. 

 

Based on the feedback received through various platforms I have been made to feel that I am not 

the appropriate person to continue to chair the hunting panel. This memorandum is to 

indefinitely suspend the hunting panel. The hunting panel was a trial run that I chose to take on 

to give the hunters a voice. Panel members’ suggestions and input were taken and considered but 

ultimately, as stated at the first meeting, only the appointed Natural Resources Manager is 

authorized to make decisions about management of natural resources at JBSA. Some of the 

suggestions were implemented, some were not, and some were implemented in ways that were 

not as the panel expected.  

 

I do believe the hunting program is an important privilege to keep alive at Camp Bullis. I would 

like you to know I have been and will continue to be a voice for keeping the program, increasing 

hunting opportunities overall, and trying to maximize available areas for hunters when natural 

resources and mission allows.  

 

As mentioned above, the panel is indefinitely suspended. When/if the panel is re-instated with an 

appropriate chairperson a formal announcement will be made.  

 

For any questions or concerns, please contact me at (210) 740-8340, or via e-mail at 

dayna.a.cramer.civ@mail.mil. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

DAYNA CRAMER 

Hunting Program Manager 




